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    Thursday 28th February 2019
	Dear Parents,
Welcome back to a busy term 4. The children are enjoying being on the big field at playtimes in the sunshine, what a change in weather from last term!

We have lots of exciting events happening in school this term:

Dates to remember

Wednesday 6th March –NSPCC in school all day

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day

11th and 12th March – Parent/Teacher meetings after school 

Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day 


The Rules:
1)    Hair brushed/ tied back sensibly.

2)    No make-up and a clean washed face.

3)    Wear smart school uniform and black shoes.

4)    Bring in a healthy snack (please be aware of allergies within the school if  

       you decide to break this rule – no nuts please).

5)    No jewellery/nail polish/body art.

6)    Matching socks and shoes must be worn

7)    No rips in clothing.

8)    Uniform/clothing facing the correct way and put on in the correct order.

 

Year 6 will also be given the opportunity to take part in a ‘school take over’ during the afternoon. This means that the Year 6 pupils will be manning the office phone lines, leading assembly and teaching the other year groups!

We look forward to seeing which children and staff are feeling brave enough to challenge the rules and thank you for your support with this charity event.

Wednesday 27th March – Year 3 assembly to parents – 2.40pm start

Thursday 28th March –Class photo day

Wednesday 3rd April – Year 1 assembly to parents 2.40pm

Friday 5th April – End of term 4 at 12.10pm

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Riven and James. Thank you for your help.  

CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we have been learning all about our new topic, Spring. The children have
             been exploring our garden and the school field for signs that the season is starting
             to change.  In maths we have been learning about adding, the children have been
             using their hands to add single digit numbers together. 
Year 1  In Year 1 we have been showing Mrs Kerman how many sounds we now know in
             phonics and how good we are at using these in our reading. We have also been
             working on grouping and ordering numbers in maths and started to think about our
             new topic of toys through history. 
Year 2  We have begun our new topic ‘It’s a kind of magic’ and have enjoyed making 

             pictures with magical moving parts.  In geography we have started to think about

             where we live and using maps.
Year 3  In Year 3 we enjoyed making up our own acrostic Circus poems.  We had great fun 

             taking part in our netball tournament.             
Year 4  This week Year 4 have practiced using fronted adverbials to improve their writing. 

             In maths we have started adding and subtracting fractions and began an 

             electrifying journey in science.
Year 5  Year 5 have been looking at Beowulf in English and perimeter in maths.  We have 

             also started our Anglo-Saxons topic.
Year 6  This week Year 6 have been exploring equivalent fractions, decimals and 

             percentages.  In English we have been editing our work and in science we have 

             been looking at electrical symbols and safety.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Jasper, Lola and Nathan for their beautiful spring observation drawings. They
             really enjoyed exploring the field looking for signs of spring and drew some lovely
             pictures.
Year 1  Alfie for using his independence and perseverance to produce some fantastic 
             writing,  well done!  Joey for using confidence and independence to write all his
             numbers to 100, this is fantastic Joey well done!

Year 2  All of Year 2 for a fantastic first week back and for working so hard on all your 

             assessments.  You are all superstars, well done!
Year 3  Amelie and Emma for having the confidence to stand up in front of the whole 

             class to recite the 3 times table.  Girls you should be very proud of yourselves! 

Year 4  Harriett for working hard and contributing in class.  Alfie Be for being helpful and

             friendly.
Year 5  Zak for always showing great listening skills and teamwork in class.  Eva for

             superb perseverance in her reading assessment. 
Year 6  Jess and Phoebe for super effort for editing and improving their work in English.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 4 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 4 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!
CIRCUS DAY (29th April) will be here before you know it! Thank you to everyone who has obtained their tickets early – the big top is already more than half full! If you would like to purchase tickets please note; we will soon be releasing tickets to selected partner schools so don’t delay if you want to be guaranteed entry!
Tickets are £8 per person (adult or child) for individual tickets; although we are currently offering family ticket deals as follows:
Family ticket (4 persons) - £28
Family ticket (5 persons) - £35
Family ticket (6 persons) - £42
To purchase online, go to www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofstockham (you will need to register with the pta-events website, charges apply to online transactions)
Tickets can also be purchased in person via the school office (cash or cheque payable to “Friends of Stockham”).
Thank you for your support. We look forward to seeing you there friendsofstockham@gmail.com
Friends of Stockham at Waitrose
I’m delighted to tell you Friends of Stockham have been selected as one of Waitrose’s “green token” charities for March! If you’re shopping in Waitrose, Wantage anytime during March, please pop a token in our box and ask your friends, family and neighbours to do the same. Thank you for your support.

School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.

For comic relief, on Friday 15th March, the children have decided they would like to raise money with a ‘break the rules day’ challenge.


The staff have thought very carefully about some really important rules they would like everyone to follow on the day. If the children, and the staff themselves, decide to break these rules, we would like them to donate 50p per rule broken to raise money for comic relief. Which rules they break and how badly they break them is up for children and staff to decide.














